REGULAR SESSION
GRANBY SELECTBOARD
MAY 14,2012

Members present: Mark Bail, Louis Barry and Mary McDowell
Others present: Christopher Martin
Chairman Bail called the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m.

Mr. Martin stated that he had received an e-mail from Waste Management stating they
were not ready to enter into the amendment to agreement that was sent to them with the
highlighted changes.

Mr. Martin stated that Mr. Desrosiers had given him a new Chapter 90 form identifying
Truby Street for grinding and paving.

On a motion by Mr. Barry and seconded by Mr. Bail, it was unanimously voted to accept
and sign the new Chapter 90 project.

Mr. Martin stated that he had a new common victuallers permit for Susan Leh DBA Suzy
Q

On a motion by Mr. Barry and seconded by Mr. Bail, it was unanimously voted to
approve and sign the common victuallers permit for Susan Leh.

Mr. Martin had the award letters for the Board to sign. The Board reviewed and signed
the letters.

On a motion by Ms. McDowell and seconded by Mr. Barry, it was unanimously voted to
adjourn the meeting at 6:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Christopher Martin
Town Administrator



